
KMPO Board Packet Agenda Item   

 

April 26, 2018 

 

TO:   KMPO Board Members 

FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: 2018-2022 KMPO TIP Amendment #5 KN 19749 Riverview Drive Guardrail Installation 

 

 

KMPO 2018-2022 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #5, Administrative Amendment to delay 

the programmed construction funding from FY 2018 to FY 2019  

 

KMPO is administratively amending the 2018-2022 Transportation Improvement Program to reflect a requested delay in 

construction funding from FY 2018 to FY 2019 as a result of additional time for environmental and right of way 

acquisition.  The project is currently within the existing 2018-2022 Transportation Improvement Program and does not 

impact fiscal constraint, nor does it modify the existing scope of the project.   
 

 

             Project Name           Activity    2019    Total    Federal          Local 

STC-5829, RIVERVIEW DR GUARDRAIL INSTALLATION, POST 1 

19749 MP 1.27 - 6.06 SAFTY/TRAF OPER, Metal Guard Rail  

POST FALLS HD  SAFETY (L) HSIP (L) 

Construct 

Develop 

Right Of Way 

346- 

- 

346 
   102 

346 

102 

 

 
- 

 

 

 

Since this project is already contained in the current TIP, public involvement has been conducted.  ITD will certify that 

funds are currently programmed within the Federal Aid program for FY 2018 and the delayed funding will be available in 

order to obligate the additional funds from the Federal Highway Administration in the 2019 program year. 

 

The Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization, approves this Administrative Amendment #3 as identified above 

effective April 26, 2018. 

 

This amendment will be posted on the KMPO website at www.kmpo.net  Monday April 30, 2018 

http://www.kmpo.net/

